
NATHAN SOSA 

STATE REPRESENTATIVE 

DISTRICT 30 

OREGON HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES 

April 3, 2023 

Timothy G. Sekerak 
Chief Clerk of the House 
State Capitol Building 
Salem, OR 97301 

Re: Potential Conflict oflnterest on HB 3242-A 

Dear Chief Clerk Sekerak, 

Pursuant to House Rule 3 .21, I am announcing a potential conflict of interest 
in regard to HB 3242-A. This bill relates to insurance claims and I help Oregonians 
navigate the insurance claims process. While I believe that a class exception applies, 
I am still making this announcement in the interest of full disclosure. 

Sincerely, 

l1tiwi � 
Nathan Sosa 
Representative - District 30 

Capitol Address: 900 Court St. NE, H-280, Salem, OR 97301 - Phone: (503) 986-1430 
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